Sent to All Club Presidents and Foundation Chairs on behalf of Roger Utenehmer

7/21/2022
Dear {%FName%},

Club Presidents and Foundation Chairs, please find below the third Rotary Foundation Minute.  My hope is that these can be read weekly at club meetings and posted in your newsletters and on your web sites.

If your club does not have a Foundation Chair, perhaps you could invite a former president to assume those responsibilities.

I would welcome an invitation to make a presentation to your club on The Rotary Foundation and also host a wine and cheese reception (or pizza and beer) to promote the Paul Harris Society.

===================================================================

This is a Rotary Foundation Minute from District 6220 Foundation Chair Roger Utnehmer (oot-name’-er)

Consider the quality of health care you would receive at a hospital with no electricity. Hospitals throughout Ukraine are often without electricity because Russian bombing has destroyed the power grid.

District 6220 is participating with three other clubs to send four generators to Ukraine for use in hospitals without reliable power. A $75,000 Disaster Rotary grant means these three generators will be shipped soon.

If you have donated to The Rotary Foundation, thank you.  

When you flip a light switch, please be grateful. Remember those living with the terror of war and be proud that Rotary International is making a difference.

This has been a Rotary Foundation Minute.
